
'When they saw the star,
they were overjoyed.'

-  Matthew 2:19

Family Newsletter: December
 Prayer Focus

Thank the Lord...

That our homes and schemes are joyful communities where the Christmas story
can be retold and celebrated openly 

For opportunities our family members have to share the joy of Christmas with
others, including via local TV

For all the wonderful staff who will be working so tirelessly across the 
        Christmas period

Ask the Lord...

We praise God that Christmas is a special time for our family members as they
rejoice in the truth about Jesus they have known for many years. 

That older people facing loneliness this Christmas would know Jesus as their
closest friend and find companionship through the local church

That those who come to work in the social care sector from overseas would  
be welcomed warmly and find jobs with reputable employers and not be
exploited 

 
To protect the work of Pilgrims' Friend Society as we head into and make
plans for a new calendar year


